The Old School Surgery, Bolts Hill, Chartham

Patient Participation Group (PPG) Meeting

Monday 1 September 2014 7.30pm

Present: Katie Kinnersley (KK), Claire Bonny (CB), Tara Peacock (TP), Janet Onslow (JO), Margaret Nevin (MN), Frances Boucher (FB), Douglas Marriot (DM)
1 TP (Chairperson) welcomed everyone to the meeting

2 Apologies for absence: Linda Evans.

3 The minutes of the previous meeting were agreed.

4 Matters Arising

(i) Online repeats: KK organizing signs/posters to ensure that all patients are aware this service is now available.
(ii) Health education morning: TP to run with help from CB and FB. Will be arranged to run alongside a Saturday morning flu clinic. Basic screening will be provided and patients will be able to book appointments if they are considered to be at risk. TP will look at Diabetes UK for ideas for literature. KK to advise when flu jabs are in and flu clinics can be arranged. 
(iii) INR clinics: INR service will continue as it is for the moment. 
5 CAMHS. Several local people have mentioned to TP and CB about lack of links between education and child and mental health services. KK said that improvements to the service have recently been made.  
6Any other business

(i) DM wanted to know how useful defibrillators in public places are. KK said not terribley useful as very expensive and batteries only last for a year. It is really a ‘tick box’ exercise as the government is pushing to have these everywhere. Money could possibly be more sensibly spent on ambulances and 111 services.
(ii) KK noted that Canterbury and Ashford CCG have voted to merge and this will probably happen next year. The CCG will cover a larger area but will save money on administrative costs. 
The time and date of the next meeting is Monday 6 October 2014 at 7.30pm.
